
Subject: Ferries
Date: Fri, 23 Jul 2004 17:28:21 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <daniel.jarvis.mla@leg.bc.ca>

CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Mr. Jarvis: 

I salute your stand on the Ferry issue. It is indeed incomprehensible that the government
would consider having the Ferries built in foreign yards when the economic spin-offs for
building them at home are so patently obvious. The Government is carrying "Free
Enterprise" definitely too far. It is tantamount to cutting  off your own nose to spite
your face.

As you are aware the District off North Vancouver passed a resolution in support of the
Marine Workers and Boiler Worker's Union  stance some months ago.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist, Councillor, 
District of North Vancouver.  
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